
 
 
 
 

BENTON COUNTY  
Office: (541) 766-3534 

4500 SW Research Way. 
Corvallis, OR 97333 

 

February 13, 2024 
 
 
RE:  Notice of Intent to Award  
 
RFP #2325-01 Credentialing Services for Benton County Health Services 
Thank you for submitting your proposal for RFP #2325-01.  
 
Responses were evaluated according to the criteria stated in the RFP. We announce our intent to award 
contract to:  
• WVP Health Authority 
 
 
Proposers are reminded that any protests of this decision must be submitted to Benton County 
Administrator’s Office within fourteen (14) calendar days after issuance of this Notice. The protest must 
be in writing and follow the protest procedure as outlined in the original RFP document.  
 
Upon completion of the protest period or resolution of any protests filed, the awarded vendor will be 
issued a contract contingent upon completion of successful negotiation of terms, conditions, and pricing 
of the solicitation referenced above.  
 
Benton County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to submit for this solicitation and looks 
forward to receiving other proposals/bids in the future.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Vaughn 
 
Contracts and Procurement Analyst 
Benton County Financial Services 
 
 
 
 


